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RSA PTI's Independent Futures that Work
Oklahoma Advisory Committee

Quarterly Meeting

Year 2, Quarter 4

September 7, 2022

9:00 a.m.

Via Zoom

Disclaimers

The RSA PTI Independent 

Futures that Work! Project is 

funded through a grant from the 

U.S. Department of Education, 

Office of Special Education and 

Rehabilitation Services, 

Rehabilitation Services 

Administration and is a project of 

the Alabama Parent Education 

Center.

This Zoom meeting will be 
recorded for use later by 

participants unable to attend the 
meeting.  Your participation in this 
meeting implies your consent to 

be recorded.
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Contact Information

Latisha Coats
Oklahoma Lead

lcoats@oklahomaparentscenter.org
405-712-8050

Today's Agenda

 Welcome
 Project Updates
 Upcoming Activities in Year 3
 Adjourn
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• Two new resources are available
• color and black/white versions 

• Shared resources on all three of our social 
media platforms

Working Independently, 
Here We Come! 
https://www.independentfuturesthatwork.com/re
source/working-independently-here-we-come/

https://www.independentfutures
thatwork.com/resource/working-
independently-here-we-come/
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Understanding 
Vocational Rehabilitation 
Services
https://www.independentfuturesthatwork.com/r
esource/218/

https://www.independentfuture
sthatwork.com/resource/218/

Project staff will be meeting to discuss grant work and identify 
next steps.

In order for us to get your feedback on the resources we have 
created, as well as future resources, we’d like for you to 
complete the survey linked below:
https://forms.gle/wbWspnGFjcYMUukT7

https://forms.gle/wbWspnGFjcYMUukT7
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In Year 3, the following will be implemented:

• A Learning Management System
• With courses developed around topics relating to living, 

working, and learning independently 
• For youth and young adults, families, and professionals

• More in-person and virtual trainings

Our next meeting for Year 3, Quarter 1 
will be held on: 

Wednesday, December 7th

9:00 a.m.

Thank you for attending today's meeting!


